TO: Radiocommunication Bureau

From: Michael Lynch


Chairman


IEEE 802.18, Radio Regulatory Technical Advisory Group

Subject: Registration of IEEE attendees for ITU-R WP8A and IEEE 802.18 meeting

Please find attached an additional registration for the following individual who will be attending WP8A under the IEEE Sector Membership. This individual will also be participating in a meeting of IEEE 802.18 that will begin on 19 September. As requested by Colin Langtry the IEEE meeting participants are to be registered as attending WP8A.

Name:

Tom Wasilewski
I do expect that there may be additional registrations. At this point in time I still estimate that there will be 10 persons registered under the IEEE membership.

Thank you. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.

Regards,

Michael Lynch

+1 972 684 7518 (Office)

+1 972 814 4901 (Mobile)

mjlynch@nortel.com
